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CALL TO ORDER AND ESTABLISHMENT OF QUORUM 

 

A Special Meeting of the Redmond City Council was called to order 

by Mayor Marchione at 7:00 p.m. in the Redmond City Hall Council 

Chambers. Council members present and establishing a quorum were: 

Anderson, Birney, Fields, Margeson, Myers, and Padhye.   

 

The purpose of the special meeting was to interview candidates for 

the Library Board and the Landmark Commission.   

 

Ms. Susan Cooper, Mayor’s Office, introduced Mr. Paul Rojas as a 

candidate for the Library Board. 

 

Members of the Council spent time discussing the Library with  

Mr. Rojas, including areas where he believes library services can 

be expanded upon to serve the community.  

 

Ms. Carol Helland, Deputy Planning and Community Development 

Director, introduced Mr. Brian Rich, as a candidate to the Landmark 

Commission.   

 

Members of the Council spent time discussing what Mr. Rich would 

recommend with respect to City landmarks, should he be appointed 

to the position.  

 

Members of the Council and Mayor thanked the candidates for their 

desire to serve the Redmond community, noting that candidate 

confirmations would take place during the June 4, 2019, regular 

meeting. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

  

There being no further business to come before the Council the 

special meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

__________    _   ____     ____________________  

JOHN MARCHIONE, MAYOR       CITY CLERK 

 

Minutes Approved: June 4, 2019 


